
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

04 January 2022 

 Dear Parent/Carer 

Y11 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 13th January 2021 15:10 - 18:00 - Online Appointment Booking 

 I would like to invite you to attend our Virtual Parents’ Evening on Thursday 13th January 2022. 

The school will be using the School Cloud system that you used for Parent’s Evening last academic 
year. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an 
email confirming your appointments.   

Appointments can be made from 6th January at 11:00am and will close on 13th January at 12:00pm. 
Appointments last for 5 minutes and you can use a laptop, desktop, tablet or mobile phone to carry 
out the appointments.  

Please visit https:// thrybergh.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. (A short guide on how 
to add appointments is included with this letter.)  

On the day of the parents’ evening – all you have to do is go onto the website at the correct time and 
join the video/voice call.  Appointments are automatically stopped after 5 minutes.  Please note that 
there is only a limited amount of appointments available for each teacher, so please don’t delay. You 
will receive a reminder email prior to your appointment. 

If you have any questions please feel free to email Assistant Headteacher, Mr Rushton at 
s.rushton@thrybergh.com 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

  

Mr David Burnham 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 
 


